400 West Ave. S
La Crosse, W] 54601

April 29, 2013

Dear Friends,

The nineteenth annual Dr. James L. Raabe Golf Tournament is scheduled to be held at Cedar
Creek Country Club in Onalaska on Monday, July 8, beginning at NOON. We are sending this letter
and a registration form to people who may be interested in our tournament, especially to all who
participated in the last two tournaments. We encourage you to return your registration form at your
earliest convenience. We can conveniently field 144 golfers.

The registration fee for golfers is $110. For this reasonable price, you receive 18 holes of golf
at a quality golf course. You also receive a golf cart, hole events, complimentary refreshments and
snacks on the course, and a delicious banquet meal. You also have the use of a practice putting green
and driving range before the tournament begins. Late registrations do cause some problems.
Therefore, the cost for registrations received after July 1 is $20 higher.

This year again we are offering golfers the option of registering by email. You may then send
the registration fee in the mail or bring it when you register at the tournament. But if you do register
by email and then need to change your plans for any reason, please notify us of the change at your
earliest convenience. Also, if you should lose your registration form, you may find one at Luther’s
web site: www.luther.k12.wi.us

Cedar Creek Country Club is a spike-less shoe facility. Golf shoes with alternative soft spikes,
rubber-soled street shoes, and tennis shoes are allowed. Cedar Creek also has a dress code.
Appropriate attire includes jeans, khakis, shorts of modest length, collard shirts, and mock neck shirts:
Inappropriate attire includes jeans with holes, slacks or pants with holes, cut-offs, tank tops, or T-shirts.

We would like to encourage all golfers to help us find hole sponsors or prize donors. [f you know
of any businesses or any individuals who might be interested in sponsoring a hole or donating a prize,
please contact them. If you have any questions or need help, please contact us at the address below.

We do plan to have a special prize for a hole-in-one on Hole #3 and other prizes for a
hole-in-one on the other par three holes. Also we plan to have a putting contest at the putting green
before the first hole. And this year for the first time, we will have a drawing for a surprise prize at
the end of the banquet. To participate in this drawing, we are asking each foursome for a minimum
donation of $10. We hope that you will be able to join us this year. We thank God that 100% of the
funds received from this tournament is used for the benefit of Luther High School. During the past
eighteen years, we have raised more than $300,000 for Luther.

Thank you,

Friends of Luther Golf Committee '
400 West Avenue South, La Crosse WI 54601
church@firstlacrosse.org



Golf Tournament
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Please assign me to a foursome.
[ wish to be a hole sponsor ($150).

[ wish to donate a prize.

DR. JAMES L. RAABE

Nineteenth Annual Golf Tournament
** Fellowship and Fun **

Monday, July 8, 2013
Cedar Creek Country Club, Onalaska

Four Person Tournament
18 Holes of Golf Golf Cart
Hole Events - Prizes - Banquet

Tee Time - Noon

Field limited to first 144 registrants
Registration Deadline: July 1, 2013

Adult Entry Fee (Meal Included): $110.00
High School Student Fee (Meal Included): $60.00
Banquet Only at 6:30 p.m.: $20.00
(After July 1, registration is $130.00 or $70.00 or $25.00)

Make checks payable to and mail to:
Friends of Luther '
400 West Avenue South
La Crosse, WI 54601

(Cedar Creek is a spike-less shoe golf course.)
This year our tournament will be a scramble tournament.

If you would like to be a hole sponsor, donate a prize,
or sponsor a golfer, please call:
781-8832, 784-5035, 780-5666,
895-2249, 786-0523, or (608)359-3413.




